
January 19th, 2024

PANAMA Canal Situation Update #13

Dear Valued Customers,

With the improving situation surrounding the Panama Canal, our EC2 service will return
transiting through the Panama Canal both eastbound and westbound, beginning with the
Tayma Express 0029E.

Other services are also in consideration for the resumption of Panama transits. Further
vessel review is ongoing and the findings will be reflected on the live update page, which is
available here. If a permanent change back to the Panama Canal for other services is
made, a further advisory will be put forward.

We will continue to update the vessel list as information becomes available.

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.

https://us.one-line.com/CanalRoutingUpdates

